
Announcements for 02/23/23 
Good Morning Deltonians!!    Please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance: 

 
I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for 

which it stands: one Nation under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all. 
 

Announcements 
Today is February 23rd and we celebrate digital learning today.  Get your minds 
and your devices ready as we celebrate the adaptation of technology for learning.  
Today is also World Understanding and Peace Day.  So get ready to set aside this 
day to live peacefully and celebrate organizations championing goodwill. 

All students that are going to the Hanford Engineering competition tomorrow need 
to load the busses by 8:00 am tomorrow.  WE will be leaving Delta at 8:00 am 
tomorrow morning.  Don’t be late. If your bus normally comes after 8 a.m. you will 
need to get a ride to school.   The competition starts at 8:30 at Kamiakin.  
 

Do you need extra help on your homework and bringing up your grades?  Have you 
ever thought, I wish I had a free tutor?   Well your wishes have come true thanks to 
our National Honor Society.   National Honor Society is starting a tutoring program 
here at Delta. It will take place before school from 7:30 to 8:25 in the cafeteria on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays. This program will be open to all subjects but will have a 
focus on English. If you need your paper to be peer-reviewed or if you just need 
some assistance on school work, you might want to consider the NHS tutoring 
program. 

Our Character Dare is #26 today. 
  

  



And now for our 3Bs celebrations… 
And now Drum roll please…………….    
Congratulations to the following 8 students that have shown us how they have proven to show us 
one of the 3 Bs.  Be Respectful, Be Responsible and Be Safe … Drumroll please........   

Warren Carlson, Scarlett Cendejas, Marteen Peterson, Jisel Valdivia, 
Landon Abraham, Makenna Ybarra, Yurem Herrera, Taylor Esperdal.  
Thank you for your continued support of our 3Bs. 
 
And finally, we have our Pit Boss of the week award...  
Our Pit Boss awardee was described by students as Kind, Cheerful, Nice and Funny!  They are 
also a great multitasker and remember every Delta students name.  They help students get to 
class quickly when they show up late.  She is also very understanding and helpful!!  Can you 
guess who it is?  It’s Mrs. Rojas!  Congratulations Mrs Rojas on being our Pit Boss of the week 
and thank you for all you do for our Deltonians! 
 

Remember Deltonians to submit your nominations for our Pit Boss of the Week Award!  Any 
teacher or staff member can be nominated.  The forms are in the office in front of Mrs. Rojas or 
next to the 3 Bs box in your classroom.   

Joke of the Week: 
Mrs. Bennion says, “How many computer programmers does it take to change a light bulb? 
Damian says, None. It’s a hardware problem..” Ha Ha Ha Ha 

 

Be sure to watch the Senate video immediately following these announcements!    
Have a great day Deltaonians and remember to Think Differently. 
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